
 

 

 

 

April 7, 2022 
  
 
Hon. David Piccini  VIA EMAIL 
Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks  
david.piccini@pc.ola.org   

 
 
Re: Resolution - Permanent Asphalt Plant Application 
 
Dear Minister Piccini, 
 
 
Please be advised that at the Regular Session of Council held on April 5, 2022 the Council 
of the Town of Greater Napanee adopted the following resolution: 
 
RESOLUTION #184/22 McCormack, Norrie 
 

That based on the input received from the community regarding the proposed 
permanent asphalt plant at 8205 County Road 2 (PLZACO 2020 052), the 
Council of the Town of Greater Napanee support its residents by advising the 
Provincial government that the Town of Greater Napanee is an “unwilling 
host” for a permanent asphalt plant at this location. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessica Walters 
Clerk 
 
cc. David Arnott, Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks (david.arnott@ontario.ca) 

 


